
 

RoadSafe Traffic Systems 
1808 Frazer Ave 
Sparks, NV 89431 

Phone 775-356-0103 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Railroad Crossing Closure Notification 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 
This letter is to notify you that the railroad crossing on 

Webber St will be closed for repairs and improvements beginning 

3/26 7PM and re-opened 3/27 4AM See below . UPRR and RoadSafe want to 

make sure the business Owners and Employees are aware of the closing so that they may 

plan accordingly for the road closure. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

We ask that if you have an alternate route or access to your property that you make 

arrangements to use it during the times indicated. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please call 775-356-0103. 

 

 
 

Thank You, 

RoadSafe Traffic Systems 
 

 
 
 

Night work 
3/26/2019 7PM – 4AM 
3/27/2019 7PM – 4AM 


